THE OFG COOPERATIVE GROUP HOUSING SOCIETY LTD.
SECTOR 9, PLOT NO 50, ROHINI, DELHI 110085

COVID 19 Advisory

04.05.2020

Dear Residents

Trust the recent press release by the Delhi Government on the developments on the COVID
19 relaxations. In order to review the existing restrictions and the relaxations the managing
committee had met today to analyze the situation. The managing committee took the
following decision

1 The maids shall not be allowed within the premises of the society till
further instructions.

2. The drivers, car cleaners will also not allowed to enter in the premises of the
society till further instructions.

3. The services of the dhobi will also not be allowed till further instructions.

The above decisions have been taken in view of the safety and good health of the residents.
Trust the residents would agree and cooperate with the managing committee. _
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Please take care and be safe. ﬁ\_""i, Y
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